
333333333333                               21st January 2022 

3rd 

     Head Teacher’s Comments 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a super week we have had.  
 
Yesterday, we carried out one of our routine fire drills. The children calmly vacated the building in record time. Well 
done everyone! 
Unfortunately, there has been an increase in COVID cases throughout our school community; we hope that all of our 
families are keeping safe. There is information on DOJO's and our website regarding self-isolation and when to 
return to school.  
 
This week, we have all been focusing on the Parables of Luke's Gospel in our RE lessons. The Explorers enjoyed 
reading 'The feeding of the five thousand' and KS2 studied 'The Good Samaritan'. LKS2 focussed on paintings 
depicting the Parable, whereas UKS2 read Gospel readings. In contemplation, the children recognised that God 
wants them to show compassion and look after their neighbours.  They also emphasised the similarities between the 
Good Samaritan and their own mission statement 'Help one another, this is what we do with all our hearts'. 
 
Next Friday, we see the return of Forest schools. Arrangements will be as last term. Any questions please see Mrs 
Bone. We are also welcoming Team GB's Nat Pattinson into school this week. Nat is a full-time wheelchair user; he 
wants to share his enthusiasm and show the children what a difference being involved with sport can have on your 
life. Nat is bringing a set of 12 wheelchairs, so we can all enjoy a game of wheel chair basketball... We can't wait!  
 
Stay safe and enjoy your weekend,  
 
Mrs Tansey          Mrs Bone  
Executive Head   Head of School. 
 

  
 
 
 

 

Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   ATTENDANCE           

TEDDY AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 89% 

Year 1   96% 

Year 2 95% 

Year3 94%   

Year 4 93%   

Year 5 93%    

Year 6 94% 

Please stay safe 
and keep doing 
your lateral 
flows. Well done 
explorers ! 

  DIARY – January 2021 
 
Yr 6 are still invited to school at 8.30am for extra maths. 
 
January 28th Multi Sports 3.15- 4.15 @ £2 per Child.  
 
January 28th Forest School Begins again! 
 
Thursday 27th Wheelchair Basketball! 
 
  
 
 
  
 
    
 

KS2 With their new reading books…. 

 
We are in the Gazette!!  

 


